
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €372.14 and Envelopes 

€429.20 Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 Autumn Collection                                                                                                                                      

The Collection for the support of the Priests of the Parish was taken up at all masses 

last weekend. Many thanks to all those who contributed. We also thank all those who 

distributed collection envelopes to the houses in the parish. If you have forgotten to 

bring your envelope, please bring it with you next weekend, or drop it into the sacristy 

during the week. We are most grateful for your generous support. 

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

14th October 

2018 

 Saturday,  October  13th  Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass  for Tina Purcell 

Saturday, October 20th Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m.                                         

Anniversary Mass  for Eileen Cowman                                                                              

Pray for Michael Weldon 

Sunday,  October 14th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Anniversary Mass for Séan Gooney 

Sunday,  October 21st Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                      
Anniversary Mass for Teresa Heffernan 

Calling all Bingo Fans... Bingo will take place on Fr iday 19th October at 8.00 p.m. in 

Fenor School Hall. Great prizes to be had. It is a chance to win some cash and is also a 

great social gathering. Spread the word about our Bingo, tell your friends.      

All very welcome.  

We welcome at Mass in Fenor next Saturday, the boys and girls from Dunhill and 

Fenor schools who are preparing for their First Holy Communion next year. The parish 

program ‘Grow in Love’  will be involved in the liturgy at Mass. Please remember 

these children and their families at this time.  

October is the month of the Rosary of the Blessed Virgin Mary. It helps us to pray      

together. Children learn to pray by watching adults. Praying together gives us courage to 

face difficulties together. October is also Mission Month and we have World Mission 

Sunday next weekend. The Holy Father  invites all Catholics to contr ibute to a     

special collection, the Mission Sunday collection. It is the Holy Father’s official charity 

for overseas mission and is responsible for co-ordinating Mission Sunday in Ireland. 

More info at www.wmi.ie  

 

YOUR NEXT BLOOD DONATION CLINIC  

Holy Cross National School, Tramore.  

Monday 22nd October 2018  

5.00pm to 8.30pm 

For further information.  

Giveblood.ie or LoCall 1850 731 137  

Save the Date                                                                                                            

Fenor Sale of Work will take place on Sunday, December  2nd, in Fenor National 

School. Tickets will be available shortly for the Fenor hamper. 

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie
http://www.wmi.ie

